

ACHEN-GARDNER CONSTRUCTION

550 S. 79th Street, Chandler, AZ 85226 | 2425 W. Wave Hill Court, Tucson, AZ 85705



The North Rillito Interceptor Relief Sewer Design-Bid-Build project for the Pima County Regional Wastewater Reclamation Department consists of 1,292 LF of double barrel 24" steel siphon crossing the Rillito River north of Paradise Falls Drive and Columbus Boulevard. The scope also includes two new siphon structures, 1,170 LF of 30" Hobas Pipe connecting both ends of the siphon, two biofilter systems to mitigate odor control, grading and landscape to accommodate Native Frog Habitat, and construction of associated manholes. CIPP lining of the 24" steel siphon is also included in the scope. This project requires significant public outreach with area residents as well as users of the Rillito River Bicycle and Pedestrian "The Loop" path. [See more information and photos on our website]



Experience Sky Kids Fly Day



Achen-Gardner Construction was proud to sponsor and volunteer at the Sky Kids' Fly Day Event For Special Kids held at Phoenix-Goodyear Airport on April 18, 2015. Now you can experience what the day was about with our 4-minute video walk-through and full fly-through from the event. [See the video on our website] [See the video on YouTube]

Sky Kids gives children with special needs an opportunity to fly in a general aviation aircraft with an expert pilot along with a parent or friend to experience the wonders and enjoyment of flight. Mark your calendar, the next Sky Kids Fly Day Event will be at the Scottsdale Airpark on November 7, 2015 and then at the Phoenix-Goodyear Airport on April 2, 2016. [Visit the Sky Kids website for more information]

UPCOMING EVENTS

APWA Congress

The American Public Works Association's International Conference (APWA Congress) is being held at the Phoenix Convention Center this year, August 30th – September 2nd. Achen-Gardner Construction is a sponsor of the event and we are also volunteering. This is a huge event and more volunteers are needed. If you are interested contact APWACongress2015@gmail.com. [Visit the APWA website for more information]

56th Street Celebration



Our 56th Street Improvements Construction Manager at Risk Project for the Town of Paradise Valley is wrapping up. The official ribbon cutting ceremony/opening celebration, with live music and activities for people of all ages, will be on Saturday, September 26, 2015 from 7 am - 11 am on 56th Street just South of Lincoln Drive.